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April 28, 1981

Dr., Timothy Barry

Project Officer

Standards and Regulations Division (ANR-490}
U.5. Environmental Protection Agency

401 "M" Street, SW

Washington, DC 20460

Dear Dr. Barry:

Please be advised that the Amerfcan Trucking Associations,
Inc.'s comments to ONAC Docket 81-02 (Medium and Heavy Trucks)
dated April 24, 1981 contains an error on Page two. The eighth
line of the second full paragraph on Page two contains the amount
$.51 per mila. That figure should be .51 cent per mile (¢.51

per mile).

We deeply regret the error end hope that the proper correc~
tion ia made. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

,
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R
James R, Barr
Environmental Specialist
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